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Healthcare is essential for good health, however, there needs to be cost balances.  

As someone who carries private insurance, we have less coverage than those on 

OOHP, a taxpayer funded plan.  This seem unfair to seek higher payment for the 

services when there are so many on private healthcare, funding public healthcare, 

and receiving less.  Families are struggling with rising costs across the board and this 

will further suffocate middle class families.  I urge you to consider ALL and vote no on 

HB2010. 


